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Friday 21st October, 2022
Dear Parents & Carers,

We are excited to inform you that Year 1 will be going to ZSL London Zoo for a special
workshop. The workshop will teach children how to identify mammals, birds and reptiles by
their skin coverings. The children will also have the chance to walk around other areas of the zoo
to see a range of different animals.

We will be visiting the zoo on Thursday 3rd November. We will be leaving school at around
9.30am and aim to return at approximately 1.30pm. Therefore please provide your child with a
healthy packed lunch and water bottle in a backpack. Please remember we are a nut free
school.

The voluntary contribution is £1.30 per pupil to cover the cost of this trip
NB: We rely on these contributions to ensure that trips can go ahead, so thank you in advance.
If payment is difficult, please speak to the office without delay.

e Payment and consent is by SchoolMoney ONLY (under ‘Payments’) — NO CASH
please!

e Please make payment by Tuesday 1st November at the latest

e If you are having difficulty with your SchoolMoney account please email admin as
soon as possible on admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk or phone and speak to the

office.

Many thanks,

Marina and Hatty
Year 1 Team
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